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Commodity Futures Trading Commission 
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Re: SUPPLEMENTAL SUBMISSION. Rule Certification. New York Mercantile 
Exchange, Inc. Submission #1 0-285S: Additional Supplemental Market 
Information Regarding the Listing of Iron Ore 62% Fe, CFR North China 
(Platts) Swap Futures Contract for Trading on the NYMEX Trading Floor 
and for Submission for Clearing through CME ClearPort® 

Dear Mr. Stawick: 

Previously, pursuant to Submission #10-285, dated today, October 11, 2010, the New York Mercantile 
Exchange, Inc. ("NYMEX" or the "Exchange") notified the Commodity Futures Trading Commission 
("CFTC" or "Commission") that it was self-certifying the listing of Iron Ore 62% Fe, CFR North China 
(Platts) Swap Futures contract for trading on the NYMEX trading floor and for submission for clearing 
through CME ClearPort beginning at 6:00 p.m. on Sunday, October 17, 2010, for trade date Monday, 
October 18, 2010. 

In this letter, the Exchange is providing the Commission with certain weekly price information applicable 
to the related cash market for Iron Ore 62% Fe, CFR North China (Platts) Swap Futures contract for the 
weekly period beginning with the inception of the index in June 2008 through September 2010. The 
additional supplemental market information is provided in Appendix A, for which a request for confidential 
treatment is being simultaneously submitted to the CFTC. A copy of that request for confidential treatment 
is included with this supplemental filing. 

Pursuant to Section 5c(c) of the Commodity Exchange Act ("Act") and CFTC Rules 40.2 and 40.6, the 
Exchange hereby certifies that the attached supplemental market information complies with the Act, 
including regulations under the Act. 

Should you have any questions concerning the above, please contact Robert Biolsi at (212) 299-2610 or 
the undersigned at (312) 648-5422. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Stephen M. Szarmack 
Regulatory Counsel 

App. 


